
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
BUFFALO COUNTY PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing held by the Buffalo County Planning 

& Zoning Commission on Thursday, April 21, 2022, at 6:30 o’clock p.m., at the Buffalo County 

Board of Commissioners’ Board Room, located at 1512 Central Ave., Kearney, Nebraska, has 

been postponed as determined by the Chairperson. 

The purpose of the hearing was to hear public comments regarding the Buffalo County 

Comprehensive Plan, or the general plan for the improvement and development of the county 

outside of the jurisdiction of any city or village, as required per Neb. Rev. Stat. §23-174.06. 

      
     Scott Brady, Chairperson 

Buffalo County Planning & Zoning Commission 
      

 


